New member July 2007

Katie Blowers, a journalist with Channel 7, was welcomed at her induction into the Zonta Club of Bundaberg at the July meeting.  Katie has already been helpful to our club by promoting our activities on the local TV news.  We look forward to tapping into Katie's expertise in promoting Zonta in our community. 
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